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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 9-10, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM
Mass

Intention:  Dave Myers (RIP)

Requested By:  Mary Clark
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday 
 10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Diane Hamilton (RIP)

Requested By:  WRCC Ministry Team
WEEK OF
JANUARY 11-15, 2016
Monday
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Marie Kuska (RIP)
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  For All Ministries
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday 

No Mass
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
JANUARY 16-17, 2016
Saturday 
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Dorothy Bachner (RIP)

Requested By:  Card Club Friends
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Malcom Clements (RIP)

Requested By:  Marie Binns
DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
January 11-17, 2016
In Honor of:  Bradford and Michael Chapman


If you wish to donate Altar Flowers 
in memory or in honor of, sign up for a 

weekend on the sheets on the bulletin

board leading to the Social Hall.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


"Give, and gifts will be given to you; good measure, packed together, shaken down, and overflowing will be poured into your lap.  For the measure with which you measure will in return be measured out to you."  Luke 6:38
Did you know….


Income from our devotional votive stand will likely reach $2,300 this year?

OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/15 through 6/30/2016
Annual operating expense budget:
 $488,906
OFFERTORY
Actual Contributions 1/3/2016: $8,175.97
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks with a total Weekend Mass attendance total of 398
Solemnity of Mary Mass Attendance 166
Other contributions 1/3/2016 not used for operations totaled $2,201.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling 

$4,534.50
ANNUAL PLEDGE MESSAGE
    As St. Therese prepares for a new year, It is important to know what support we can depend on from our congregation members.  By knowing what you are willing to commit financially, we are able to better plan for the future.  Please consider setting up a reoccurring giving plan.  Automating your financial commitments means your contributions will be received on a steady, uninterrupted basis. 

     To set up a recurring giving schedule, visit us on line at www.sttheresechurch.info, locate the Online Giving button and set up your recurring giving schedule.  The first time you give, you will select a password that will enable you to log in at any time and make changes to your giving or view your complete online giving history. 
    The Church of St. Therese is a STEWARDSHIP parish.  Each week we depend upon and are grateful for your generous support of time, talents, and treasure to strengthen this, YOUR parish community.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express,

Debit Cards, and savings/checking drafts.
JANUARY 2016 2ND COLLECTIONS
January 16-17 
Respect Life


WEEKLY BINGO RESULTS:
No Bingo information due to the Holiday.   Donations for 2015 now total $27,810; these funds will be used for unbudgeted items and special projects.  Bingo invites you to join them by volunteering.  If you can volunteer at least one Monday a month, they would appreciate any help.


HAVE YOU NOTICED?
We have tried to keep the parish posted by means of the website and we hope you have found it useful.  Please continue to enjoy our new features and let us know if you would like to see anything else updated.  Merry Christmas and Peace to each of you!

UPDATE PARISH RECORDS
If you have changed your address or phone number, had a child or got married and need to update your registration, please contact the office with the new information.  If you are new to the parish, please contact the office for a registration form or pick one up in the magazine rack located in the commons.  You may contact Ann at 693-5939 in the Parish Office for additional Parish information.  

EXPERIENCED KEYBOARD ACCOMPANIST NEEDED

Experienced keyboard accompanist needed for 8:00 AM Sunday liturgies.  This is a paid position based on the Diocesan Guidelines for Musician Compensation.  Job requirements include playing each Sunday, Easter morning, Christmas Day, and scheduling a weekly rehearsal to be decided on the accompanist and the singers.  The musician may also be asked to substitute at other services.  For more information contact Kitty Witty, Music Director at 804-642-6990.

THE BISHOP KEANE INSTITUE PRESENTS:

GEORGE WEIGEL – FRIDAY, JANUARY 22 AT 7:30 PM

The Bishop Keane Institute presents, “Evangelical Catholicism: The Future of the Church in the United States,” a lecture by George Weigel. Tickets are available online beginning Monday, January 4 for $15 at keaneinstitute.org/tickets. Weigel is a Distinguished Senior Fellow of Washington's Ethics and Public Policy Center and one of the world's leading experts on the Catholic Church. The author of twenty-two books, including the best-selling, two-volume biography of Pope John Paul II ("Witness to Hope" and "The End and the Beginning"), he is also Senior Vatican Analyst for NBC News.The Bishop Keane Institute is a ministry of Immaculate Conception Catholic Church in Hampton, VA. This event will be held at Immaculate Conception: 2150 Cunningham Dr, Hampton, VA 23666. Call the parish offices with questions, (757) 826-0393, or visit keaneinstitute.org

THANK YOU!

We would like to thank all those who beautifully decorated the Church during the Advent and Christmas Seasons.  We would like to thank all those who thought of us with wishes, cards, goodies, gifts and prayers during the Christmas holiday.  Thank you from the staff.
END OF THE YAR TAX STATEMENTS

Your parishioner end of the year tax statements for donations from 2015 calendar year will be available in the commons beginning the weekend of January 23/24, 2016.  They are sorted alphabetically in the trays.  If you need your statement mailed or can’t pick it up please call Debbie in the office at 693-5939.  Thank you for your continued generous gifts!

ANNUAL BUDGET SUBMISSIONS

Happy New Year ministry chairs!!  It is that time again to plan our next fiscal budget.  You should have received your packages with six (6) month totals for your use.  Please submit your requests before February 12, 2016.  Questions may be directed to Debbie at 693-5939.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
THANK YOU!
Benny and Janet Leigh would like to thank all of you who have prayed for the recovery of their grandson Ethan from ADEM.  It has been a rocky road but due to good medical care and your many prayers, he is experiencing a recovery.  We thank you all for this miracle.  Your love, concern and prayers are greatly appreciated.
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SHELL
A scallop shell, pointing downward with three drops of water falling from it, is often used to symbolize baptism and the washing away of sin. The three water droplets stand for the Trinity: Father, Son, Holy Spirit.


THE COPORAL WORKS OF MERCY
     The Corporal Works of Mercy are found in the teachings of Jesus and give us a model for how we should treat all others, as if they were Christ in disguise.  They "are charitable actions by which we help our neighbors in their bodily needs" (USCCA).  They respond to the basic needs of humanity as we journey together through this life. 
     The seven Corporal Works of Mercy are listed below.  After each work of mercy there are also suggestions and words of advice for living them out in our daily lives.
1.  Feed the hungry

2. Give drink to the thirsty

3. Shelter the homeless

4. Visit the sick

5. Visit the prisoners

6. Bury the dead

7. Give alms to the poor
“You will be baptized with Holy Spirit and fire.”





“Baptism of the Lord”





January 10, 2016








